
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week ending 20th July 2018 – last few messages before the summer break! 

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

In this issue: 

 Winter Salt Deliveries – response required by 14th September 
 Message from the Director  
 Message from Andy Lancashire regarding the School Improvement Service for 2018-2019 
 ESS Key Messages 
 Primary Improvement Partnership (PIP) Newsletter 

 
 

For Action 

 

Salt Deliveries – response required by 14th September 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to read details of how to order one tonne bags of salt 
for £100 for when winter arrives.  
 
A MS Word version of document is available on the Red Bag attachments Page 
 

Cascade to:  

All Headteachers / 

Site & Premises 

teams 

For further information contact: Fiona.stone@northyorks.gov.uk 

 

 

Message from the Director of CYPS – Stuart Carlton 

Audience: All Schools  

Please CLICK HERE to read an end of term letter from the Director of the 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

Cascade to:  

All staff  

 

Message from Andy Lancashire regarding the School Improvement Service for 2018-2019 

Audience: All Schools  

Please CLICK HERE to find out about slight changes to contacts for the School 

Improvement Service for 2018-2019  

Cascade to:  

SLT 

For further information contact: Andy.Lancashire@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

Information, updates and guidance 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Salt%20Deliveries%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag-attachments
mailto:Fiona.stone@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Letter%20to%20schools%20from%20SC%20July%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Andy%20Lancashire%20End%20of%20Summer%20Term%20letter%20to%20schools%202018.pdf
mailto:Andy.Lancashire@northyorks.gov.uk
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ESS Key Messages 

Audience: all schools 

Please read the ESS Key Messages for Academies July 2018 or the 
 ESS Key Messages for Schools July 2018 for information and opportunities from 
Employment Support Services.  

Cascade to:  

All school staff 

Contact: See messages for individual contact details 

 

 

Primary Improvement Partnership (PIP) Newsletter 

Audience: all Primary schools 

Please CLICK HERE to read the PIP newsletter for Summer 2018. It includes updates 
from different alliances, website audit information and PLN meetings for next year.  

Cascade to:  

All staff 

For further information contact: Mandy.Lambert@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag   

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Academy%20ESS%20Key%20messages%20July%202018%20.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Schools%20ESS%20Key%20messages%20July%202018%20.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/PIPNewsletter%20Summer%2018.pdf
mailto:Mandy.Lambert@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

